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WaterWorld Interviews Allyson Cunningham on PFAS
in Wastewater

January 26, 2021

Partner Allyson Cunningham is featured in a video interview with WaterWorld regarding recent EPA actions

to turn greater attention toward PFAS in wastewater. During the interview, aired on Jan. 26, Ally discusses

options for treatment plant operators with respect to cleanup efforts and insurance considerations.


